Friends of Cheyenne Mountain State Park Board Meeting
October 15, 2009
Members present were: Jerry O’Hare, Lori O’Hare, Barb Scott, Glen Scott, Janeen Igou, Pam Scott and Jack Busher.
The meeting was called to order at 5:40 pm.
The minutes from the last meeting (September 2009) were reviewed and approved by a unanimous vote. 
Reports
Treasurer’s Report:   Our current spending balance is $4,537.09 in the 1st Bank account.   We still have the $5000 El Pomar funds and the $5000+ in the CD.  Treasurer’s report as submitted by Barb Scott was accepted unanimously.
Programs/Finance:  No news      
Membership:  No new members
Communications:  Website update:  Trying to get the name to rollover to the new host.  It is a work in progress.  Dan Scott and Jack are working hard to get the rights to our name back.  Jack reported there is no need to get the next newsletter out until we have a website we can post it on.  Hopefully he will have good news by next month.  
Volunteer Update:  There are only 2 more trail days planned for this year.  The Volunteer Banquet is Dec. 4.  October 24 is the going away party for Brian Greenleaf.  
Old Business
Junior Ranger:  Pat does not have an invoice for the Jr. Ranger guide yet.  He does have more details on the prices.  The cover will be 80# paper and the inside pages will be 28# paper with a smooth finish.  The best estimate still is Fed Ex Kinko’s.  Prices will be going up soon, so the sooner we decide, the better chance we have of getting the current price.  The Board voted unanimously to give Natalie a $50 gift card and cap and shirt to thank her for the art work.  Janeen offered to take care of that.  
Park Manager Update
Neither Rich or Monique were able to attend this evening, so no update on the Park.
New business

Elections:  The following two year terms are up for election – Jim Purdy, Barb Scott, Nan Scranton, Jerry O’Hare and Jack Busher.  Nan and Jerry have decided not to run for another term.  Jim, Barb and Jack were all nominated and unanimously elected to serve as Board Members for 2 more years.  Barb will stay on as Treasurer.  Two more seats are open should anyone find someone who is interested in serving.
Glen broached the idea of seeing if the Board felt we needed to change the frequency of the meetings to quarterly or bi-monthly.  After some discussion it was decided to leave them monthly for now.  We will continue to not meet in December due to the holidays.  

Motion was made to adjourn.  Motion approved unanimously.  Meeting adjourned at 6:30 pm.  Next meeting will be November 17 at 5:30 pm.  
Respectfully submitted, 

Lori O’Hare

